
 
 
 
 
TAX EXEMPT LETTER 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Gaston County School District was created by an act of the North 

Carolina Assembly and, as such, is considered a subdivision of the State 

Government. The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) considers public 

school districts to be a tax-exempt organization.  Please refer to IRS 

Publication 526 for additional details. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gary F. Hoskins 

Chief Financial Officer 

Gaston County Schools 


